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Editor’s Comments: 
 

With the minimum of information I have from the February meeting, which, I along with the officers 
of the club, missed, I’m including the following article that was published by the AMA: 
 

Maiden Flight Checklist: 
 

Before you take off, you should complete a number of preflight checks. If you're a new pilot, you might not 
know where to begin, and seasoned pilots could be missing something. Read more to learn how to prepare 
for takeoff by using the following two checklists: 

 

A checklist to use in 
the shop – prior to 
travelling to the field: 
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S Treasurer’s Report: 
The October opening balance is $10,453.89. 
 

 

Secretary’s Report:   February meeting 

The meeting started at 7:30, Craig was the only officer present. 
 

Craig offers the follow report/minutes of the meeting since he was the only officer at the 
meeting: 

We skipped the reading of the minutes from the January meeting (they were not available). 
 
We discussed the District 2 picnic, and the date was confirmed as August 25 & 26th.  
 
The Golden Age Air museum is holding their event the weekend before. 
 
There were no field reports, safety reports or updates for Reynold's field. 
 
Treasurer's report is attached. There were no payments for February and there are still a few 
dues to be deposited in March. The bank balance is $17,628 and the details are in the report. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8PM. 

 

 

 

In Memory 
Tom Kopi 

 
Rudy Rolef informed Tony last month that Tom Kopi 
passed. Tom was a life member and a good friend to Rudy 
as well as many members of the club. 
 
Remember Tom in your prayers and may he rest in peace. 
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A checklist of things to do after arriving at the field: 
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C O N T A C T  T H E  T O P  O ’  N E W  J E R S E Y  

Web Site:  http://www.toponewjersey.org 

E-mail:     toponewjersey@comcast.net 

President: Pat Rizzuto (973) 764-7779 

Vice President: Mike Shauger (973) 827-9326 

Secretary: Anthony Curcuruto (908) 637-6768 email: 

 toponewjersey@comcast.net 

Treasurer: Craig Miebach (973) 764-2862 

Hardyston Field Chairman: Mike Shauger (973) 827-9326 

Squatrito Field Chairman:  

Fuel Chairman:  

Ways & Means: Frank Costello (973) 361-4451 

Newsletter Editor/Publisher: Ron Zielensky (908) 850-9024 

Squatrito Safety Officer: Scott Geller (973) 464-5995,  

   and Len Davis (973) 448-1284 

Membership:  Anthony Curcuruto (908) 637-6768 

  

 Event Schedule for 2018     

Monthly Meeting  

January 18, 2018  

February 15, 2018  

March 15, 2018  

April 19, 2018  

May 17, 2018  

June 21, 2018  

July 19, 2018 Hardyston  

August 16, 2018 Reynolds  

September 20, 2018   

October 18, 2018  

November 15, 2018  

December 20, 2018  

  

  

 

The next club meeting will be 
on March 15th at  

Andover Senior Center 
           

 

. 
 

 
 
Treasurer’s Report - February, 2018 
 

January’s beginning balance is $9,492.39. Collections for the month totaled 

$8,136.00, represented by: Dues $5,670, Reynolds Field Assessment $2,400.00, 

50/50 $26.00, Application fees $25.00, and a donation of $15.00. There were no 

expenses in the month of January. The resulting ending balance is $17,628.39 

defined as follows: 

 

 Encumbered for club operations  $5,736 

 Reserve for Reynolds Field  $7,892 

 Reserve for Events    $2,000 

 General Reserve    $2,000 

 Total             $17,628 
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